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Subject: Re: Act 1240 Digital Learning Plan
Date: Friday, September 3, 2021 at 2:48:50 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Larry Walters
To: Traci Holland (ADE)
AEachments: image001.png

Please adjust the submiNed DLP to a three plan instead of a five year plan. 

Thanks

Larry Walters

On Fri, Sep 3, 2021 at 2:39 PM Traci Holland (ADE) <Traci.Holland@ade.arkansas.gov> wrote:

Good aZernoon, Mr. Walters!

 

The DESE team has reviewed and is recommending Mt. Vernon-Enola School District’s Digital Learning plan
to the State Board of Educa`on on Thursday, September 9.  The SBE is not accep`ng applica`ons for longer
than a three year dura`on.  Please reply to this email staGng you would like to adjust the duraGon from
five years to three years. You will receive an email next week with the Zoom invita`on in case the SBE has
ques`ons.

 

Thank you in advance!

 

Traci Holland

District Support Specialist

Arkansas Department of Educa`on

Division of Elementary and Secondary Educa`on

Public School Accountability, Federal Programs

One Capitol Mall, Rm. 4C 300

LiNle Rock, AR 72201

501-682-4390-Office

501-747-6688-Cell
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